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Happy New Year! I hope you had a lovely Christmas.  We had a great half term before Christmas having some lovely trips out to Amerton Farm, out on walks and a trip to the Theatre.  This half term working alongside myself are Mr Ruscoe and Mr Greenwood.  I am looking forward to this half term and welcoming some new children into the classroom.
Mrs Kirsty Hollins 

Nurture Class
Notes:
- Journals - Please continue to use the journal as a means of communication.  Feel free to use the journal to inform us of any relevant information and we will use the journal to update you with information throughout the week.   

- Class Dojo – Thank you for signing up to the class Dojo, please continue to use this as a means of communication. 

- If you would like to speak to me please feel free to call the school on 01782 550202.

Polite Requests:
- Please send coats, hats and gloves in with your child when it is cold as we will still be using the outside areas.
- Please send in Wellies where possible as we will be going on walks and using the outdoor areas over the winter. 
Thank you in advance
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Curriculum
This half term our main focuses will be co-operative play, building friendships and building up resilience during games.  We will be completing lots of nurture activities including board games, jigsaws, role play and baking activities.  We will use our PSHE sessions to develop our understanding of feelings and emotions.
In Maths we will follow the National Framework.  Homework for Maths will be set on a Monday to be returned on a Tuesday. The children will be streamed for English and will either follow the National Framework or Read Write Inc.  English teachers will set homework on a Tuesday and Wednesday.  Please comment on reading in their reading records if this is your child’s homework. 
Physical Education:
- Our PE sessions will be on a Monday and Wednesday please send in trainers where possible. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]- Swimming will be on a Friday, please send in kit where possible.  Thank you.
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